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Volunteer Spotlight: June 2009

Frank Gilbert, Esq.

In addition to helping pro bono on numerous matters relating to our business operations and intellectual
property matters, Frank Gilbert assisted UP in reaching an informal resolution when a for-profit
company was appropriating United Policyholders’ materials and misleading the public. Frank helps
protect our corporate identity and helps UP preserve the non-commercial integrity of the information we
disseminate.
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